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Introduction 

This report gives a summary of the activities that transpired in the month of January, 2024. 

Activities 

Monitoring 

In January, we monitored Bushangi traders where some of the members were interested to continue 

with Pautho loans though they were delayed by the friends who did not pay their installments on time. 

And us we go to demand for our money from different groups, we see some members who still manage 

their small projects and this does not stop us from stopping and check on them us they continue to wait 

if there will one time be a chance of working together and there are a number of new groups that are 

showing interest to be considered and access our loans since they have been hearing about them. 

Loan Recoveries  

We would like to report that some few groups are complying in making their monthly repayments and 

others really need pressure behind in order for them to make payments, and at least a few have turned 

up to work on it by clearing their open loans though not as fast as the company’s expectations and for 

those who worked well are still waiting in case the company says we are considering them again then we 

shall work together with the new rules set. 



We have gone ahead towards looking for best measures so that we can run this smoothly and we have 

gone a head us an organization to involve the courts of law and we think this will make our beneficiaries 

understand that us they become members of the Organization they have to abide by her rules and 

regulations set by the organization. 

Loan Disbursement  

As we have reported from the previous 4months Pautho soft loans were put on hold due to many 

outstanding open loans from a number of groups and they only gave a chance to a few individuals and 

only the staff of Kwa Moyo to have access to soft loans.  

Achievements  

We would like to inform the team that in the month of January Pautho as an organization hired a 

professional lawyer who signed a contract, whom the organization is looking forward to work with in 

case some beneficiaries default their dates as agreed in the agreements made during disbursement day. 

Conclusion 

 We greatly express our sincere thanks to our dear funders for their enormous and continued support 

towards the sustainability of the organization and also changing the lives of many around the tackled 

parts of Uganda. 
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